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Happy New Year!  

I hope you had a happy and healthy festive break. I have loved 
seeing year 5 come back to school with quality, engaging books to 
read and plenty of reading at home during week one. Pupils have 
all made a fantastic positive start to the term and have returned 
with hard-working attitudes and enthusiasm. This term will be a 
busy filled with engaging and exciting topic related activities. 

At home time we will keep your child in the 
classroom until we see you. We will then 
send your child out to you. If someone 
different is collecting your child, please let 
us know in advance. If you would like to talk 
to me or have any questions, I am more than 
happy to talk to you after school once all of 
the children have been dismissed safely. 
School dinners have to be paid for in the 
juniors. They cost £9.25 per week. Please 
try and bring your money in on a Monday. 

P.E. will be on a Monday. 
Please ensure that your child has kit in school (T-shirt, shorts/ jogging 
bottoms, trainers, all labelled, in a bag on your child’s peg are ideal). 
This terms P.E. activities will be both indoor and outdoor so 
appropriate clothing is required for cold or damp weather. Year 5 are 
fortunate enough to be going to swimming for 6 weeks this term! 
Swimming is on Thursday. Please ensure that your child has kit in 
school (Swimming costume/ trunks and a towel). Please ensure that 
your child is NOT wearing jewellery on these days.  

This half term topic: -  

Democracy  
Class text: Wonder written by R. J. Palacio  

Spring 2- Ancient Greece  

Dates to Note  

Mondays – P.E 

Thursdays – Swimming 

Fridays – Spelling Tests 

Friday 31st January – INSET 
day (children not at school) 

Half Term – W.C 17th Feb 

Last Day of Term – 4th April   

If you have any queries, please 
do not hesitate to see me at the 
end of the school day.  

Thank you for your continued 
support.  

Mr Crowley 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

Reminders 

Children will be given spellings on Mondays to 
be tested on a Friday.  

Homework will be sent out on Monday to be 
completed by that Friday.  

Diaries need to be in on Mondays to be 
checked.  

We recommend children read at least 4 times 
a week at home, as a minimum. 

Clubs  

Please use Arbor to sign up to clubs 

Information about each club will follow 
once the place for your child has been 
confirmed.  

Mobile phones and Apps  

Please be reminded that: 

Year 5 are not permitted to bring mobile 
phones to school. Smart watches are also 
banned from school.             

TimesTable Rockstars 

We still have the subscription for TimesTable Rockstars. Each child 
has their own login for this and will be able to access this at home. It 
is important for everyone to practise their spellings as it can improve 
their maths fluency.  


